ARKANSAS COUNTY TREASURERS ASSOCIATION

ASSOCIATION MEETING

FEBRUARY 23, 2007

 

The Association meeting was called to order by President Jim Arnold. The Financial report was submitted by Treasurer Jo West Taylor. After review by the full body there were no questions. The Minutes were submitted by Secretary Becky Gattas. A motion was duly made, seconded, and passed unanimously to accept the minutes as presented.

The President informed the Association members about the annual AAC Scholarship. A motion was duly made to donate $250 to the Association of Arkansas Counties Scholarship Fund. The motion was duly seconded, and passed unanimously.

The President advised the group to submit all Arkansas County Treasurers’ scholarship applications by June 1. The application is on the Association web site and if you don’t have internet access see Becky Gattas for a hard copy.

A question was presented to the President that asked for clarification on the change in the ACTA meetings from November to October. The President explained that the meetings use to be in October. He also stated that November is budget time and with the Thanksgiving holiday it was becoming harder to find a good time for our meeting.

The President announce that the June meeting is our annual meeting and encouraged everyone to attend.

A motion was duly made, seconded, and approved unanimously to adjourn.

Respectfully submitted,

Rebecca Gattas

Secretary

